IEEE Region 8 Secretary Report, September 2008

91st IEEE Region 8 Committee Meeting, Quebec
The 90th IEEE Region 8 meeting in Malta was organized with the help of the Malta section and had a big success in participation numbers. The actual meeting went smoothly and we did not experience and serious problems either as a group or on an individual basis. The social program was also very interesting and received very favourable comments. Thank you Malta!!
My first priority after the Malta meeting was to organize the Quebec meeting and also to encourage participants to buy their air tickets as soon as possible in order to save money as a Region. Most Region 8 Committee members responded favourably and got cheap tickets. Those that bought their tickets later paid more than the early ones. I thank all those members that tried hard to get the best prices available and assure everybody that I will continue to help in my way I can to cut down the cost for IEEE.
Our next meeting will be held in Venice April 24-25 2009 at Russott Hotel Venezia. You will hear from me soon on this subject.
I would like to thank Tony Davies, Section Congress 2008 Coordinator and Brian Harrington our Treasurer, for their invaluable help in preparing this meeting. Last but not least, I would like to thank Thomas Watteyne and Arnaud de Beaucourt for their ongoing support and hard work.
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